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8 January 2020
Our Ref: HP7784
Dear Parents/Guardians
On Wednesday 15th January we would like to invite you into Nursery to observe “Early Writing” activities in school for our Nursery children.  You could then use this information to help your child develop their writing skills at home. 

Please join us at:

10.45 am if your child attends morning Nursery
or
2.00 pm if your child attends afternoon Nursery 
You will be able to take your child home straight after the session has finished.
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 15th January.
Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu

Head of School
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